
To: Mr. Turgeon, Superintendent 
Mr. Alex Van Delft- Superintendent in Waiting 
Knox County R-I Board of Education 
From: Federal Programs Coordinator/Curriculum Coordinator 
RE: Administrator’s Report 
 
 
Federal Programs 
 

Ø We have had 30 referrals for special education services.  8 students have 
qualified for services, 6 students have qualified for a 504, 12 were not 
eligible and 4 are in the referral/testing process. 

 
Ø We currently have 75 students with IEP’s enrolled in the district 

preschool through 12th grade. We have 10 students with 504 plans and are 
serving 13 students through Speech Intervening Services. 
 

Ø The Civil Rights Data Collection is completed and certified.   
 

Ø We have started working on end of year reporting data for MOSIS/Core 
Data. 
 

 
Curriculum/Grant 
 

Ø Curriculum writing is ongoing.  Monthly work sessions will continue 
through May.    
 

Ø Monthly curriculum meetings with other area directors will continue through 
May. 
 

Ø The district received words that we have been awarded the NRA grant, 
which was submitted in the fall.  This grant will help our FFA Trap Team. 

 
 

 
 


